CLAY COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE
PROUDLY SERVING WITH HONOR AND COURAGE
SHERIFF MICHELLE COOK

Rejection Notice

RE: Request for Proposal (RFP) # B21-003
Project Name: Inmate Food Services

August 5, 2021

Pursuant to Section 12.1 — Reserved Rights of subject RFP, all proposals received for said RFP
have been rejected. The Clay County Sheriff's Office felt this action was necessary due to all
received proposals, if accepted, would exceed budget limits. Another Request for Proposal with

additional budget and meal information shall be forthcoming.

Any bidder who has questions regarding this notice should contact Rhonda Sanders, Purchasing
Manager at rsanders@claysheriff.com or by mail at P.O. Box 548, Green Cove Springs, FL
32043.

Respectfully,
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John Householder
Contracts Analyst
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